
Tip of the Month – December –
2019
Mini-milker.

Although we would like to see a cow being milked in the
milking robot as soon as possible after calving, it is simply
not  always  possible.  Either  the  cow  is  too  labile  after
calving, or too sick, or the distance is too far, or for
whatever reason it is not possible or not safe.

Fortunately there is a mini milker. This is a useful device,
but it milks the most vulnerable cows in your company.

Pay extra attention to ensure that this mini milker is clean,
and that on the mini milker as well as on VMS, the rubber
liners, pulsation, milk hoses, etc. are well cleaned, function
well and do not give an extra chance of infection or poor
milkings to these vulnerable cows.

https://www.harrytuinier.nl/en/2019/12/01/tip-van-de-maand-december-2019/
https://www.harrytuinier.nl/en/2019/12/01/tip-van-de-maand-december-2019/

